


 

 
 
March 27, 2018 
 
RE: 2017 Santa Ynez Mutual Water Company Consumer Confidence Report 
 
To Santa Ynez Rancho Estates Residents:  
 
We were made aware this morning of an error on the 2017 Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) that 
was distributed to you in mid-March of 2018; on the initial report you received, Iron results were 
reported in parts per million (ppm). The report calls for results to be reported in parts per billion (ppb). 
 
Iron was sampled at Santa Ynez Rancho Estates on February 7, 2017; results ranged from non-
detect (ND) to 44 ppb. The average level detected was 22 ppb. As previously reported in the CCR 
distributed to you, these results are below the secondary Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) of 300 
ppb for Iron.  
 
The secondary MCLs were set to protect you against unpleasant aesthetic effects (e.g., color, taste, 
and odor) and the staining of plumbing fixtures (e.g., tubs and sinks) and clothing while washing.  
 
We apologize for any confusion; if you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Thanks,  

 
Krista Young 
Operations Manager 
Fluid Resource Management 
(805) 597-7100 
 


